
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What else are we learning?  

In Art, we are looking at how artists tell stories 

through drawings, creating an accordion book 

illustrating the story of the Great Kapok Tree. 

Our PSHE learning this term is Being Me In My 

World where we will be focusing on what it feels 

like to be valued and part of a group.  

PE- Our PE unit this term is Football.   

In RE, we will be exploring the question of: How 

special is the relationship Jews have with God? 

In Music, we will be learning about Musical 

Structures. We will explore songs that have 

musical sections that repeat or change help 

create the structure, or form, of a piece of music 

or a song. We will be answering the question of 

‘How does music bring us together?’ 

What do we need to remember?  

READING- All children have been given a reading 

record book which must be signed by an adult 

when they have read. These need to come into 

school every day as staff will also complete 

them. Children are expected to read at least 

three times a week to an adult and this will be 

monitored on a Friday. 

PE and Forest School kit – Children need to 

come to school ready for PE on Thursdays (pm) 

and Outdoor learning will be on a Wednesday 

afternoon. They need to be prepared for all 

weather in Forest School, including waterproofs, 

wellies and green forest school hoodies. 
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English  - 

This Term, in Year 4, we will be using ‘The Great 

Kapok Tree’ to guide our writing. We will be 

writing a setting description inspired by the 

rainforest the location of The Great Kapok Tree. 

We will also be learning and developing a range of 

grammatical skills including fronted adverbials 

and expanded noun phrases as well as developing 

our punctuation knowledge, such as using 

commas effectively within our description.   

  

Maths  -  

In Maths, we will focus on place value and learn the 

value of each digit in 4 digit numbers as well as how 

to read and write these numbers. Following on from 

this, we will be looking at 4 digit numbers on a 

number line. 

In Year 4 we will also be focussing on our 

multiplication facts ready for the Year 4 

multiplication check. We will revise our 

multiplication facts from Year 3 and then we will be 

focussing on our 4 and 6 times tables. 

Science and Topic. 

In Science we will be looking at human nutrition, skeletons and muscle, the digestive system, teeth and food chains.  

In History, we will be looking at Iron Age to Stone Age. We will be learning how the way people lived 

changed during the period as well as the evidence we can find in our local area.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


